
obtained a quote from Rite Way'Pest control of S15,500.00 to mediate the situation. This is
stillbeing reviewed.
Financial plan for the year 2A24-2025: Our intent is to leave the dues as it is with the
exception of the apts which we stated we would revisit their dues this year.

Open discussion from property owners: Bay side residents are concerned about the over
growth into the lake on the Patrick property. They are also stating they have seen the apt
residents throwing bags of trash into the lake. Propefi owners continue to be concerned
about their property values declining due to the silt build up.
Next meeting: TBA watch the web site for date and time.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm
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